December 2018 E-Notes

Merry Christmas from your ACSC & SOS Board Teams!

From our families to yours, we wish you all a joyous holiday season and a new year ahead filled with hope and promise. Below are a few reminders that I hope you find helpful.

- ACSC Chairman Robin Morley is currently accepting bids for the 2020 Summer Workshop Email Robin at rsmorley55@hotmail.com is your club has an interest.
- ACSC Treasurer, Cecil Martin, has recently emailed your ACSC Annual Membership Invoice. Please have your club Treasurer to take care of this payment in a timely manner.
- SOS has (2) board seats for election in January. For information or to have your name put on the ballot, contact ACSC Chairman Robin Morley.

The deadline for a name to go on the ballot is **December 21, 2018**.

After this date, anyone desiring to run for an open board seat must be nominated from the floor during our meeting. Any questions, please contact Robin Morley.

• If your club has new elected Officers, please go to www.shagdance.com to update your club information. Also, make certain to add your club's party information to share with other shaggers.

SALES PROCEDURE FOR ACSC SHAG CLUBS FOR THE 2019 SOS CARDS IS ATTACHED....Please see flyer for the deadlines and easy instructions.

All SOS card information collected and any UNSOLD 2018 cards are to be returned to **Wanda Cavin** at the address provided in the instructions.

We look forward to seeing you all next month in North Myrtle Beach...Mid Winter 2019 is sure to be a fun time in paradise!

Robin, Lisa, Becky, Cecil and Ken (Your ACSC Board) and

Ron, John, Foster, Wanda, Don, Doris, Ronnie, Susan and Dwayne (Your SOS Board)